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5th November 2024 

Year 4 Conway Centre 25th – 27th March 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to remind you about our Year 4 trip to the Conway Centre located in Anglesey!  Our 

forthcoming trip is taking place between 25th and 26th March 2025.  We will be staying at the Conway Centre 

for two nights and will be participating in a range of exciting and adventurous activities that will include both 

water and land-based challenges such as climbing, canoeing, zip wire and bush craft. 

 

 

The costs for the Year 4 trip will be £270 per child.  This includes the costs for all activities, 

accommodation, insurance, food (apart from packed lunch required for first day) and coach to and from the 

location. Thank you for securing your booking with a non-refundable deposit of £50. The remaining balance 

of £220 should be paid by Wednesday 12th March 2025. This may be paid in four additional instalments of 

£55 in November, December, January and February ensuring full payment is met before going on the 

trip. All payments to be made via ParentPay please. As this is a residential, if full payment is not made by 

the date of the trip your child’s place may be withdrawn. If you foresee a problem in meeting these 

payments, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Harrison or Mrs Paton to discuss the matter.  

 

This is a great experience for all children, who will not only develop their independence and confidence while 

staying away from home, they will also gain valuable team building skills and have a go at trying something 

new!  

 

Addition details and an information evening will be provided closer to the date of our trip when full kit 

requirements and other details will be issued. There will be no expectations to purchase any new items of 

clothing or essential equipment, as everything required will be provided by the centre.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sarah Harrison,        Mrs Sanderson-Hutley                   

Head Teacher          Maple Class Teacher 
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